





Dear families, we invite you to be a transformational family.

Support the campaign

"Restart to Transform"

The COVID-19 pandemic has adversely affected the health service, economy, and society at large. However, it's the most vulnerable that have been hit particularly hard

Itaka-Escolapios' social projects have also been affected by the pandemic. We have been forced to halt activities in boarding schools and sociocultural centres, and close schools. Our income has also decreased, and we have had to postpone the launch of several projects.

We invite you to carry out this educational activity as a family:

Watch the "Restart to Transform" campaign presentation video. (Add link)

Watch the video with Father General Pedro Aguado, which sheds light on the current situation. (Add link)

Watch Jhumalay Vallejo's testimonial video from Bolivia. (Add link)

For more testimonial videos from children across the world, click on the following link (Add link). You can also find more information about the "Restart to Transform" campaign by clicking the following link (Add link).

After watching these videos, we invite you to discuss the following questions as a family:

- We invite you to offer support by:
- Volunteering at Itaka-Escolapios.
- Making financial contributions as a family using the account numbers provided.
- Making financial contributions via your children.

We need everyone's support in order to continue responding to the needs of society.

feel / families transformational

What can I, or what can we do to alleviate this situation?	
How have we as a family been affected?	
How has pandemic affected the charity's other projects?	